My name is Barbara Udit and I am the President of the Gulf Breeze Area Historical Society. We are a non-profit 501 C 3 organization, and we are working at 15 Live Oak Street in Gulf Breeze Proper. This is a large lot between Live Oak St & Pfeiffer St that has a brick ranch-style home that we are in the process of renovating and turning into the “Mark X & E Louise Benson Museum”. 
We have opportunities for students to earn community service hours! There is a lot of work to be done at the home. Some involves moving & lifting furniture & boxes. We could also use help from students who have computer skills and may want to help with sorting and scanning documents and photos. There is also some yard work and cleaning. If there are any students who may want to volunteer, please contact me by phone, text or email to let us know. We would truly appreciate your help with this exciting project. 
Sincerely,
Barbara Udit
BarbaraUdit111@gmail.com
850-934-6941

